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April 10th, 1950.

;
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Hr. 5. Boucher,
Director Department of health. 
City Hal 1, ïlontreal.

Hy dear Dr. Boucher,

Thank you very much indeed 
for your lettor of the 8th April in which you send 
mo detailed roport showing inoroaso in the staff of 
the Department of Health and other details o- o~p-n- 

within the period April 1928 to January 193 u
I wanted and I am much obliged.s ion

This is exactly what

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.
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